From: sarah.townshields@hotmail.com

To: Margaret Telfer
Subject: Re: FW: Polytunnel application
Date: 14 September 2020 13:35:18

Hi Margaret, hope your well. Thanks for your email, in answer to you questions :-
The total farm area is 960 acres
The papers attached with the pre app are for the poly tunnel we propose.

The stockboard is in place of mesh sides as this would be unsuitable for horned ewes. The
stockboard comes in 8ft by 4ft pieces so it would be no more than 4ft high.

I hope this answers all your questions but if you need anything further dont hesitate to get
in touch.

Kind regards
Sarah
On 14 Sep 2020 11:22, Margaret Telfer <Margaret. Telfer@nnpa.org.uk> wrote:

Hi Sarah

There are a few points which the Planning Officer needs answers to:-

Question 5 on the application form — What is the area of the proposed agricultural unit ?
— That is the total area of the farm holding

Can you confirm that the polytunnel is the brochure you sent in with the pre app

McGregor’s Polytunnel, if this is the case | can copy that information onto the planning
application or you can email me a copy of the brochure. | have attached the 2 documents
that you sent with your pre app

We need to know the height of the stock board of the polytunnel the attached
documents shown the stock board is 1.457m, please confirm if this is the case ?

Look forward to hearing from you ASAP

Margaret
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Margaret Telfer, Planning Technical Officer
Telephone: 01434 611545
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